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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY 

 

TOPIC:  Economic Review of SA and Vic 

 

REFERENCE:  Written Question – Senator Carr 

 

QUESTION No.:  BI-174 

 

1. In relation to the Economic Reviews of SA and VIC - what remuneration was provided to 

panel members? If any, please provide a breakdown. 

 

2. In relation to the Economic Reviews of SA and VIC - the review panel received submissions 

from individuals and organisations. When are how were submissions invited? 

 

ANSWER  
 

1. No remuneration was paid to panel members. 

 

2. Submissions were invited through national newspaper advertisements on 23 December 2013 

and by media release from the Minister for Industry on 27 December 2013.  A Department of 

Industry web site also advised of the reviews and invited interested parties to make 

submissions.  

 

 


